
 
Human Resources 

GSU Box 4261 

Grambling, LA 71245 

Office Number (318) 274-2237 Fax number (318) 274-3876 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

 

TO:  All Employees 

 

FROM: Monica Bradley 

  AVP/Human Resources 

 

DATE: September 18, 2013 

 

SUBJECT: Affordable Care Act/Health Insurance Marketplace 

        

 

The Health Insurance Marketplace will be a new way to purchase health insurance due to 

key parts of the health care law taking effect in 2014.  Enclosed you will find some basic 

information about the new Marketplace and employment-based health coverage offered 

by Grambling State University through the Office of Group Benefits. 

 

The enclosed notice gives you the answers to frequently asked questions regarding the 

Marketplace as well as provides you with a list of resources and contact information on 

how to request assistance in finding and comparing private health insurance options. 

 

Please review the enclosed notice very carefully so that you can make an informed 

decision when purchasing your health insurance coverage for you and your family.  

Should you have any questions, please contact The Office of Human Resources at Ext. 

2493. 

 

Thanks!  


